
Hi again Year 5!  
 
I thought I’d write another little letter to keep you updated on what I’ve been 
doing and to make sure you know about all the new learning resources that you can 
access. 
 
Hopefully you will already have seen that our new topic for this term is, ‘Planet 
Earth.’ This is a huge topic that can cover many different aspects of learning so I 
hope that you will enjoy it. There are lots of ideas on the Laxey Learners at Home 
document and even more on the extension sheet so please look out for both of those 
on the school website. I will also be uploading resources on there to help you. I 
would like you to think about the physical characteristics of the earth as well as all 
the weird and wonderful creatures within it, from the pitch-black depths of the 
oceans to the desolate mountain peaks. Our world faces many threats and I’d also 
like you think about what we can do to protect it. Some of the websites that I’ve 
included on the extension sheet, such as nationalgeographic.com and wwf.org, are 
fantastic and trustworthy sources of information.  
 
As you can probably guess, this is my favourite topic to teach so I’m really going to 
miss inspiring you with it in person! However, I’m so happy to tell you that you can 
now share your learning with me through email (address at the bottom of the page). 
I will also be able to give you feedback on your work and suggest some next steps. 
 
Please also try to keep up with your multiplication tables, spelling, handwriting and 
reading. These are fundamentals that will help you greatly in your future learning 
journey. 
 
In other news, it was Lucy’s birthday the other week! She turned 8 years old! She 
had a special birthday dinner (ham and cat biscuits) and got a few little presents. 
Now that she’s 8, she’s become much braver and has even been climbing up onto the 
work tops and sitting on my jigsaws! Cheeky Floof! 
 
I hope that you are all keeping well and are enjoying this 
beautiful weather. Remember to keep following the guidelines to 
keep yourself and others around you safe. I hope we will be able 
to see each other soon – we will all have so many stories to tell! 
 
Lots of love, 
 
Miss Sumner x 
katesumner@online.sch.im 


